
 
 
 
Review In-School Suspension Programs 
 
No students have had ISS since October 2019, as alternatives have been implemented 
(restorative practices, interventions (ex. social skills groups or mental health referrals), parent 
shadowing, detention during lunch, recess, specials, or after school, etc.), still following the Code 
of Conduct. This practice will continue moving forward to support the students at our school. 


